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receipt

 Amount 
claimed 

 Amount of 
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 % of voting share 
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1 NA Ramesh Kumar 21/10/2019 140,000 99,937 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   40,063

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

2 NA Saurabh Panwar 20/10/2019 89,899 70,663 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   19,236

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

3 NA Sandeep Singh 20/10/2019 73,763 60,357 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   13,406

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

4 NA Paramanand 19/10/2019 110,325 89,545 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   20,780

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

5 NA Sarvesh Kumar 20/10/2019 99,190 98,125 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   1,065

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

6 NA Vijay Kumar 20/10/2019 257,041 238,210 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   18,831

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

7 NA Sompal Chokhhar 19/10/2019 824,000 617,025 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   206,975

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

8 NA Surya Kushal Pal Singh 19/10/2019 148,778 135,653 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   13,125

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

9 NA Gurjeet Singh 19/10/2019 147,081 101,228 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   45,853

10 NA Dharamveer Singh 19/10/2019 158,855 125,824 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   33,031

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

11 NA Vinod Kumar Patel 19/10/2019 111,136 111,136 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

12 NA Pavan Kumar 21/10/2019 48,000 44,837 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   3,163

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

13 NA Krishna Murari 22/10/2019 344,704 260,369 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   84,335

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

14 NA Shivchandra Kumar 21/10/2019 26,000 26,000 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

15 NA Mahesh Parsad 19/10/2019 156,128 134,877 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   21,251

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

16 NA Sunita Chadha 21/10/2019 1,033,900 984,400 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   49,500

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

17 NA Trilok Chand Sharma 21/10/2019 32,954 0 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   32,954

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

18 NA Mukesh Kumar 21/10/2019 93,217 77,940 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   15,277

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

 Amount of 
claim not 
admitted 

Remarks, if any

Annexure – 6
Name of the corporate debtor: Jaycon Infrastructure Limited ; Date of commencement of CIRP: 07th October 2019; List of creditors as on: 13.08.2022

List of operational creditors (Employees)
(Amount in Rs.)
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No.

Name of 
authorised 

representativ
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 Amount of 
contingent 
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any mutual 
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19 NA Ram Pati Kewat 22/10/2019 67,583 54,977 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   12,606

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

20 NA Baleshwar Yadav 20/10/2019 381,524 366,923 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   14,601

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

21 NA Om Paul 20/10/2019 904,237 701,125 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   203,112

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

22 NA Sahil 20/10/2019 113,919 113,919 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

23 NA Surinder Singh 20/10/2019 439,238 408,738 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   30,500

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

24 NA Lalit Mohan Singh 20/10/2019 28,499 27,702 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   797

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

25 NA Subhash 20/10/2019 64,824 64,824 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

26 NA Pawan Kumar 20/10/2019 69,744 68,947 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   797

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

27 NA Sunil Kumar 20/10/2019 637,136 510,302 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   126,834

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

28 NA Virender Yadav 20/10/2019 893,890 832,781 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   61,109

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

29 NA Satpal 21/10/2019 151,256 131,515 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   19,741

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

30 NA Pankaj Garg 21/10/2019 75,200 37,600 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   37,600

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

31 NA Aabid Khan 20/10/2019 180,125 180,125 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

32 NA KharagRam Ahiwar 20/10/2019 73,123 73,123 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

33 NA Pankaj Kumar Tiwari 21/10/2019 75,452 31,800 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   43,652

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

34 NA Laxmi Kant Shukla 20/10/2019 105,077 105,077 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

35 NA Ramesh Chand 21/10/2019 33,065 20,654 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   12,411

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

36 NA Anil Kumar Chadha 21/10/2019 1,325,000 1,256,500 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   68,500

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

37 NA Shiv Narayan Sharma 20/10/2019 265,648 233,229 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   32,419

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

38 NA Ravi Kumar 21/10/2019 194,232 194,232 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

39 NA Md Arshad Khan 19/10/2019 211,290 137,054 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   74,236

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 



40 NA SG Gupta 19/10/2019 329,500 294,620 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   34,880

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

41 NA Sanjeev Nagpal 19/10/2019 67,836 58,206 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   9,630

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

42 NA Abdul Rajjak 21/10/2019 62,194 62,194 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

43 NA Devnath Tiwari 20/10/2019 144,277 139,005 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   5,272

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

44 NA Davinder Saini 21/10/2019 32,638 11,671 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   20,967

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

45 NA Pankaj Srivastava 20/10/2019 674,864 540,364 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   134,500

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

46 NA Rajvir Singh 20/10/2019 1,120,010 1,045,652 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   74,358

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

47 NA Jabar Singh 19/10/2019 362,242 337,113 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   25,129

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

48 NA Mushtaq Ahmad 19/10/2019 103,142 63,544 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   39,598

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

49 NA Shiv Kumar Sharma 19/10/2019 388,100 317,700 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   70,400

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

50 NA Raj Kumar 20/10/2019 84,122 84,122 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

51 NA Deepak 21/10/2019 59,850 27,069 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   32,781

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

52 NA Atar Singh 20/10/2019 32,659 32,659 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

53 NA Pradeep Kumar Sahu 20/10/2019 58,885 52,649 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   6,236

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

54 NA Ajay Pal Singh 19/10/2019 169,986 127,187 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   42,799

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

55 NA Alok Kumar Datta 19/10/2019 710,097 662,098 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   47,999

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

56 NA Mukesh Kumar 19/10/2019 79,073 79,073 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

57 NA Tirath Singh Tomar 20/10/2019 280,690 280,690 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

58 NA Asneet Kumar 20/10/2019 106,349 90,839 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   15,510

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

59 NA Amit Kumar 22/10/2019 53,158 53,158 Employement Dues yes                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

60 NA Sanjeev Mittal 18/10/2019 161,548 60,000 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   101,548

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 



61 NA Hasan Zaidi 19/10/2019 80,568 80,568 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

62 NA Peetam 20/10/2019 37,152 37,152 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

63 NA Manoj Kumar 20/10/2019 141,900 141,900 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

64 NA Vrihspatimani Tripathi 24/10/2019 54,000 14,250 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   39,750

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

65 NA Sachin Kumar 22/10/2019 40,000 35,268 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   4,732

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

66 NA Umesh Kumar 24/10/2019 136,818 136,818 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

67 NA Satya Pal Singh 21/10/2019 635,690 570,072 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   65,618

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

68 NA Goutam Kumar 
Choudhury 22/10/2019 155,277 150,211 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   5,066

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

69 NA Pushpendra Kumar 20/10/2019 75,007 74,635 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   372

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

70 NA Mohd Juned Kamar 20/10/2019 195,000 111,519 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   83,481

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

71 NA Mahesh Das 22/10/2019 387,787 366,454 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   21,333

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

72 NA Brijesh Kumar 19/10/2019 161,478 161,478 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

73 NA Sanjay Kumar Singh 19/10/2019 69,149 69,149 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

NA

74 NA Parveen Misra 19/10/2019 75,832 75,832 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

75 NA Umesh Misra 19/10/2019 140,624 68,212 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   72,412

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

76 NA Satrunjay Singh 19/10/2019 112,647 86,830 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   25,817

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

77 NA Suman Goyal 19/10/2019 31,666 31,666 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

78 NA Deepak Singh Rawat 19/10/2019 84,903 35,000 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   49,903

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

79 NA Shikha Sharma 19/10/2019 36,290 33,915 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   2,375

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

80 NA Tirmal Singh 22/10/2019 313,920 313,920 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

81 NA Shiva Nand Yadav 20/10/2019 1,053,605 997,186 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   56,419

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 



82 NA Banwari Lal Sharma 19/10/2019 1,059,951 832,533 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   227,418

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

83 NA Satpal Sharma 19/10/2019 94,570 54,163 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   40,407

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

84 NA Amit Kumar 20/10/2019 69,700 69,700 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

85 NA Mohd Arif Khan 20/10/2019 25,500 16,998 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   8,502

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

86 NA Nandlal Choudhary 19/10/2019 231,014 161,152 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   69,862

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

87 NA Kishun Pal 19/10/2019 137,465 106,664 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   30,801

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

88 NA Peeyoosh Kumar Singh 21/10/2019 84,040 84,040 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

89 NA Chanki 19/10/2019 92,931 70,293 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   22,638

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

90 NA Sanjay Goel 19/10/2019 1,233,870 872,800 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   361,070

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

91 NA Vinod Kumar Srivastava 23/10/2019 71,808 71,808 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

92 NA Chandan Sharma 20/10/2019 83,000 45,577 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   37,423

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

93 NA Sadananda Podh 22/10/2019 63,159 0 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   63,159

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

94 NA Paramjeet Singh 23/10/2019 9,573 9,573 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

95 NA Akshay  Kumar 21/02/2020 201,904 201,904 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

96 NA Aditya Shrivastav 23/10/2019 71,035 71,035 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

97 NA Dinesh Sharma 20/10/2019 233,000 211,738 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   21,262

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

98 NA Noor Mohammad 22/10/2019 35,221 35,221 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

99 NA Suresh Chandra 21/10/2019 168,168 168,168 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

100 NA Sunit Kumar Sharma 20/10/2019 137,278 137,278 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

101 NA Lokendra Singh 19/10/2019 13,106 7,539 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   5,567

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

102 NA Abdhesh Kumar 20/10/2019 55,000 37,916 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   17,084

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

103 NA Rahul Dev Sharma 21/10/2019 189,674 189,674 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

104 NA Tilak Raj 19/10/2019 457,255 457,255 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

105 NA Sunil Kumar Yadav 21/10/2019 80,000 59,170 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   20,830

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

106 NA Manoj Kumar 
Chaturvedi 21/10/2019 254,309 229,257 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   25,052

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

107 NA Aarti Gupta 19/10/2019 373,450 213,450 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   160,000

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

108 NA Rakesh Singh 23/10/2019 151,612 151,612 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

109 NA Devendra Kumar 20/10/2019 66,557 59,463 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   7,094

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 



110 NA Subas Chandra Mohanty 21/10/2019 60,001 53,970 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   6,031

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

111 NA Ram Basahu 21/10/2019 31,889 31,889 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

112 NA Raj Kumar Prajapati 20/10/2019 49,960 49,960 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

113 NA Anil Kumar 24/10/2019 71,697 71,697 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

114 NA Heera Singh 21/10/2019 414,693 390,138 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   24,555

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

115 NA S.L. Sharma 20/10/2019 210,572 161,030 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   49,542

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

116 NA Ramnath Sahu 21/10/2019 117,801 114,122 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   3,679

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

117 NA Vinesh Kumar 20/10/2019 121,482 106,723 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   14,759

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

118 NA Rajeev Kumar 19/10/2019 55,500 22,341 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   33,159

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

119 NA Heera Ballabh 19/10/2019 354,671 331,629 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   23,042

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

120 NA Kuldeep Singh 22/10/2019 22,191 22,191 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

121 NA Dharm Veer Singh 22/10/2019 150,000 104,164 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   45,836

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

122 NA Naveen Chandra Joshi 22/10/2019 64,914 57,880 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   7,034

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

123 NA Manmohan 22/10/2019 133,381 133,381 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

124 NA Kaushal Kishor 10/10/2019 96,122 57,915 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   38,207

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

125 NA Dipankar Ghosh 22/10/2019 90,176 86,312 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   3,864

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

126 NA Sanjeev Kumar 22/10/2019 1,043,344 785,500 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   257,844

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

127 NA Manendra Kumar 20/10/2019 59,757 59,748 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   9

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

128 NA Anuj Kumar 20/10/2019 399,104 399,104 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

129 NA Pankaj Kumar Gupta 20/10/2019 327,798 279,213 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   48,585

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

130 NA Shalu Rani 22/10/2019 622,748 508,208 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   114,540

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

131 NA Sanaullah 22/10/2019 84,671 55,476 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   29,195

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

132 NA Narendra Kumar 21/10/2019 580,359 523,213 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   57,146

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

133 NA Indresh Sahni 21/10/2019 67,352 54,318 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   13,034

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 



134 NA Jitendra Kumar 21/10/2019 402,863 375,560 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   27,303

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

135 NA Jatinder Mittal 20/10/2019 207,500 207,500 Employement Dues yes                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

136 NA Ashish Kumar Jha 22/10/2019 11,643 11,643 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

137 NA Vinod Kumar Singh 21/10/2019 195,200 122,483 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   72,717

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

138 NA Kiran Dev Sharma 19/10/2019 22,896 13,134 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   9,762

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

139 NA Satya Narayan Prajapati 22/10/2019 67,830 67,174 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   656

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

140 NA Annu Rathi  23/10/2019 53,966 53,966 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

141 NA Om Dutta Sharma 19/10/2019 34,640 34,640 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

142 NA Vivek Kumar Sharma 22/10/2019 63,000 18,758 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   44,242

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

143 NA Krisan Dutt Goutam 17/10/2019 350,000 280,740 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   69,260

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

144 NA Amir Ahmad 21/10/2019 18,000 17,682 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   318

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

145 NA Dhananjay Kumar Singh 20/10/2019 75,000 75,000 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

146 NA Pankaj Kumar 19/10/2019 18,679 18,679 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

147 NA Pankaj Kumar 19/10/2019 54,120 35,054 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   19,066

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

148 NA Anil Yadav 21/10/2019 40,000 27,626 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   12,374

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

149 NA Chandan Kumar 17.10.2019 14,880 14,880 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

150 NA Rakesh Kumar Sharma 20.10.2019 389,789 316,279 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   73,510

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

151 NA Ram Singh Meena 21/10/2019 106,000 106,000 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

152 NA Sanjay Kumar 16.10.2019 216,000 216,000 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

153 NA Asif Iqbal 18.10.2019 492,372 378,616 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   113,756

 The amount of claim not 
admiited is not verified 
based on the reconciliation 
with the books of accounts. 

154 NA Naveen Kant 21.10.2019 333,185 333,185 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

155 NA Pravin Kumar 08.02.2021 43,362 43,362 Employement Dues NO                               -                   -                         -                    -   0
NA

TOTAL 33,470,824 28,692,985 4,777,839


